
 

  

Dear Parents/Carers,      18 December 2014 
 
Greenway Christmas Fair 
Thank you for all your support in making our Christmas Fair successful.  We raised 
£3300, which is a tremendous achievement and we are very grateful to the GSA 
and all those parents, staff and children who helped with the planning and 
organisation of this big event.  It takes a lot of time and dedication and this would 
not have happened without our co-Chairs of the GSA Tracy Lerpiniere and Charlotte 
Eastaff, who ably led the GSA Christmas committee.  Well done to all – you know 
who you are! 
 
KS2 Carol Concert 
It was lovely to see the church full of children and their families on Tuesday.  The 
children sang beautifully and they should be very proud of themselves.  The 
musicians and choir were amazing!  A big thank you to Reverend Rachel and Mrs 
O’Brien for leading the service. We raised £102 for the church and for our school 
charity Homestart. 
 
Foundation Stage Nativity 
The Reception and Nursery nativity was a huge success and we feel very proud of 
our youngest children performing to a packed hall of parents, grandparents and 
carers!   We also raised £102 for our school charity – Homestart.  Thank you for 
your kind donations, I know that this will be greatly appreciated. 
  
Healthy Snacks  
You may remember we highlighted in our last newsletter the issue of healthy 
snacks. We recently discussed this at Parent Forum and your class representatives 
unanimously agreed that a return to healthy snacks was needed. 
Consequently, from January 2015, children in KS2 who bring in their own snack 
may bring in a snack that mirrors that offered in FS/KS1 i.e. fresh fruit or 
vegetables, or a small quantity of dried fruit. If you have any queries in relation 
to this, please speak to your Parent Forum representative. 
 
Greenway Website 
Please do take some time to look at the website.  It is regularly updated with 
photographs and information regarding events that your children have taken part in. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a very happy Christmas and New 
Year and I look forward to seeing you all on Tuesday 6 January 2015 
 

Katharine Ellwood 
Head Teacher 


